
 

All COVID-19 safety measures and protocols will be strictly enforced 
Event is subject to change due to local COVID-19 status 

 

 

Tuesday, May 10, 2022 

Parent and Guardians, 

The Tuba City Boarding School Thunderbird Academy would like to announce the End of the Year 

Promotion Celebration for the eighth-grade students.  Tuba City Boarding School wants to acknowledge 

student efforts given the obstacles experienced this academic year by having a live promotion on the 

Tuba City Boarding School Football Field on Tuesday, May 17, 2022, at 9:00am DST.  The promotion will 

be live streamed for all individuals unable to attend due to limited attendance.   

The Navajo Nation Department of Health has identified Tuba City as a community with uncontrollable 

spread of COVID-19, therefore; each student will receive 4 tickets for family members to attend 

promotion.  Tuba City Boarding School believes this is the safest option for student recognition where 

community, parents and family members can still participate but with limited numbers.  The school will 

follow the CDC guideline protocols regarding COVID-19 to ensure our community, elderly, and immune 

compromised individuals are protected.  The Navajo Nation Department of Health has recommended 

that 75% capacity is acceptable when events are hosted outside.  Tuba City Boarding School is 

accommodating this percentage.  Please understand that safety for all individuals is the primary focus 

and this is the reason for the limited in person attendance and the event being live streamed. 

On the day of the event students are being asked to report to the school and their designated 

homerooms at the regular school time, 7:45am.  Students will be able to finalize dress and receive final 

instructions from staff prior to the promotion event.  The event is anticipated to be between 30 to 45 

minutes.  Parents are asked to arrive at 8:15am and park in designated parking spaces on campus and 

street.  

Tuba City Boarding School looks forward to seeing on this occasion in recognition of your students’ 

accomplishments.  Thank you for your dedication to your child’s education, it is appreciated and 

commended.            

 

Respectfully, 

TCBS Administration                  


